From: Danny Nissim

Sent: 05 December 2022 10:19
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 2022/4293/P

Attn Adam Greenhalgh

Dear Mr Greenhalgh

Re: 139-147 Camden Road, NW1 9HI Application No: 2022/4293/P

We wish to object strongly to this proposal for a new tall structure on Camden Road. The bulk and style of the
building is inappropriate for the position next to Cantelowes Gardens and skateboard park. It would cast a shadow
over the wildlife garden area which is an important local amenity and which has been established by local people to
encourage biodiversity in our area. Its bulk and style will be an ugly encroachment on the edge of the Gardens and
will be an eyesore for the many people for whom is an important and valued local green space.

Yous sincerely

Danny Nissim and Maureen Parry
5 Camden Square NW1 9UY



